
May 2024 Annual Council Meeting Agenda  

Agenda Item 8.3 Confirm Eligibility to use General Powers of 
Competence 

As per the Internal Audit Report for 2023/2024 now that I am a qualified in 
my post as Chief Executive Officer, and we have at least 6 out of 9 (7 in 
total) Elected Councillors. Council is asked to consider their eligibility to 
use General Powers of Competence. 

For guidance on General Powers of Competence please refer to the SLCC 
Guidance, attached to the email with this report.  

At the May 2024 Finance, Audit & Personnel Committee meeting held on 
Tuesday 7th May, the Committee resolved to recommend to Full Council: 

Resolved: Recommend for Aylesham Parish Council to confirm their 
eligibility to use General Powers of Competence.  Proposed by D. Garrity, 
seconded K. Sutcliffe. 
Outcome: All in favour, motion carried. 

If Council choose to confirm eligibility by way of resolution; we in as a 
Council in turn adopt the attached Policy (also attached to the email with 
this report). 

 
 
 
 
 
Kate Robinson 
Chief Executive Officer, May 2024 


